Jackie Deibel

From: L. Ellen Sokolow <lsoks@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2014 9:09 PM

To: Planning & Zoning

Subject: 21 townhomes

To Whom it may concern:

As a resident of Tower Park Pl, right off of Minhinette Rd and Woodstock, | am very concerned about the possibility of
townhomes being allowed on the property on Woodstock Rd that is now zoned single family. Woodstock road is very
busy during rush hour and especially on Thursdays with Alive after Five. We have trouble getting out now. If thisis
allowed with only one driveway and 42 cars, it will be chaos for everyone. Please do not pass this variance to the
Leighigh Homes so they can make it much worse for everyone who lives here.

Thank you,

L Sokolow




